
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

National FBLA Secretary Announced fromMaryland

Orlando, Florida – July 2024 – The Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) is proud to announce Olivia

Herrin from Maryland as the new National Secretary for the 2024-2025 membership year.

Herrin was elected National Secretary at the 2024 FBLA National Leadership Conference in Orlando. This

prestigious appointment follows Herrin’s outstanding service as a state officer for three years and her role on the

Eastern Region Council for one year.

From Northern High School in Owings, MD, Herrin’s six years of experience in FBLA starting from the middle

school level has empowered her to become a representative at the national level. With her new role as National

Secretary, Herrin will play a pivotal role in connecting states across the nation, advocating for FBLA members,

and delivering resources to help future business leaders excel.

The Future Business Leaders of America is the largest career student business organization in the world, with a

quarter of a million members and advisers in middle schools, high schools, and colleges across the United States.

FBLA prepares students for careers in business and business-related fields through academic competitions,

leadership development, and educational programs.

For more information, please contact: Mrs. Jamie A. Connor, Executive Director

About FBLA: Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) is the premier organization for student leaders

preparing for careers in business, entrepreneurship, and leadership. FBLA inspires and prepares students to

become community-minded business leaders through relevant career preparation and leadership experiences.

Media Contact:Mrs. Jamie A. Connor

Executive Director/State Adviser Maryland FBLA

jconnor@mdfbla.org

843-494-1191
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